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•  

Important Dates 
  

Thursday 29th June – Kirklees Music Festival (choir) Tuesday 4th July – Transition morning for 

Reception/Year 1 – full day at South Crosland Juniors for Year 2 children 

Friday 7th July – non uniform day in exchange for a sporty item 

Saturday 8th July - Summer Fayre 10am-12noon Friday 14th July – Reports to parents 

Tuesday 18th July – Curriculum Evening ‘Meet The Teacher’ – more information to follow 

Friday 21st July – Year 2 Leaver’s Assembly 2pm Friday 21st July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest News 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The hot weather has been a welcome change 

but difficult for us all in school and beyond – 

please remember to send your child with a hat, 

water bottle and with sunscreen already 

applied. 

It was a pleasure to have new Reception parents 

in school yesterday for our welcome meetings. 

There were many familiar faces but also lots of 

new ones too. Mrs Lodge and Mrs Heap did a 

great job in letting parents and carers know 

about the roles and routines in school and what 

to expect come September. I’m sure the whole 

school community will make our new families 

feel special and very welcome in our school. 

Please can I remind you to supervise children 

carefully at drop off and pickup times, with 

scooters put away promptly. Vaping and dogs 

should not be allowed on the playground and 

let’s ensure we are good role models for our 

children by using kind, appropriate language 

and greeting our children with a smile, not a 

mobile phone.  

Thank you for your support and enjoy the rest of 

the news.  

Mrs Emma Barker 

Headteacher 
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Bless You Appeal 

Thank you to the families in Class 5 that have 

already brought in boxes of tissues – there’s still 

plenty of time to do so and with so much hay 

fever around, they are much needed! 

 

Phonics Screening Check 

We’d like to say a huge well done to our Year 1 

children for participating in the phonics check 

this year – teachers were blown away by their 

progress. The results will go to parents along with 

the annual report in a few week’s time. 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 8th July 

Please see the poster attatched to this 

newsletter regarding how you can get involved 

and help with this event. On the Friday prior to 

the event we’ll be asking children to wear sporty 

clothes in exchange for a sporty item – a ball, a 

frisbee, a hula hoop etc; this will be for our sporty 

tombola. 
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Library Opening 

It was a pleasure to welcome Persimmon Homes 

and Jason McCartney MP into school on Friday 

for the official opening of the library. Members of 

FONS team and the school councillors 

represented school in the event. The visitors were 

very impressed with all our lovely new books and 

Mr McCartney had time for a full tour of the 

school. He was delighted to see all the hard work 

that is going on at Netherton Infants and 

enjoyed meeting staff and children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Deep 

I hope some of you got chance to go to the In 

Deep exhibition to see the children’s work. Here 

are a few pictures from the event. 
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